Carol Artes

As a long time resident of Bondurant, I am totally against the plan to put a concrete and asphalt
plant on Dell Creek. This pristine area, a gateway to the magnificent Hoback Canyon, will only scar
the area with multiple trucks entering and exiting the hightway, increase slow traffic in the Canyon,
cause air and noise polution, negatively impact wildlife/fish and tarnish one of the most beautiful
rural roadways in western Wyoming. The residents of Dell Creek will lose much of the serenity for
their large, historical ranches. Evans is part of a large international corporation that probable doesn't
even know where Bondurant, Wyoming is nor do they care about the impact of this project. Please
do not allow this project to be approved.



